



01254 231 553

Wednesday, 09 February 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As we approach the end of this half term we would like to thank you for your ongoing support in relation to Covid – 19, and the patience and understanding you have shown during what has been a most challenging term given the high level of staff absence we have experienced.

We would also like to say how lovely it has been to meet with all the parents/guardians who have taken advantage of the Headteacher's drop in session on a Thursday morning and we hope very much that you continue to participate in this activity and in so doing help us to effectively support and improve things for you and your child.

We would like to give you advance warning of the remote parents evening that is scheduled for Wednesday 23rd February, a separate letter will follow with details of this event and how to organise and access appointments with your child's teachers.

News pertaining to this half term will be circulated in our termly newsletter prior to the Easter break, however if you wish to access this information a little earlier please visit our twitter feed on the website.

Finally, can we ask that you encourage your child to continue to carry out twice weekly LFD tests and to ensure that a test is taken on Sunday 20th February prior to our return on 21st February. If you require additional testing kits please call the office to make this request.

We hope you have a safe and enjoyable half term.

Kind regards, The Oswaldtwistle Staff Team.





